
       

       
       

   
        

 
        

         
        

        
      

    

   

 

      
      

             

   

        
       
  

Onsite Provider Review (OPR) 

Purpose of the OPR 

The Onsite Provider Review aims to assess and ensure that 
the quality of Home and Community Based Services provided 
to waiver participants empowers the individual to live, love, 
learn, work, play, and pursue their dreams. 

Role of the OPR Team 

Provide a 45-calendar day notice prior to Onsite 
occurring. 
Conduct interviews with participants and staff using a 
tool that is organized around Charting the LifeCourse 
domains. 
Conduct observations when appropriate. 
Compile data and enter it into the Quality Information 
Data System. 
Provide a Final Report to the Provider. 

What’s next? 

Watch for communication from the Department of 
Developmental Disabilities and Liberty throughout the next 
couple of months as we plan to go live on February 1, 2025. 

Additional Information and Training 

Additional information as well as links to live training 
sessions can be found on the DHHS/Liberty shared 
webpage at https://dhhs.ne.gov/Pages/Liberty-
Partnership-Quality-Project.aspx 
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